
Dear Parents 

Pre School Issues 

I know that some of you are not happy with your child missing a “play” pre school.  But for a 

school point of view, we have a much calmer start to the day, the cloakroom are is not 

congested and the majority of children enjoy their morning “challenges”.  We are still having 

persistent late-comers.  In order for the register to be taken at 9am all children must be in the 

classroom by 8.57am.  It is very disruptive to a class to have children drifting in after the 

register has be taken.  One of Ofsted Judgments of a school is punctuality and attendance.  

With all the uncertainty regarding “holidays in term time”, we are awaiting “guidance”! from 

the Government/LA. 

Please could you ensure that all sweatshirts/cardigans are named.  With the warmer 

weather we have several jumpers left without owners.  Hopefully we are going to continue 

with the sunshine, so please provide a hat and a named water bottle for your child.  Water if 

freely available, cups are not as easy to provide.  We do not apply sun-cream, but are quite 

happy for children to apply it themselves – easy application please! 

Thank yous 

Thank you to Mrs Deering and Mr for providing new bike racks and for Mr Thompson for his 

excellent fitting of them.  Thank you also to Mr Freeth and Digby for providing us with a new 

side gate. 

Please do not allow your child to ride their bike or scooter in the car park.  Please wheel 

bikes and scooter in an out of the car park. 

Could we ask parents not to block the entrance to the car park as staff have constant access 

to the car park 

Fete 

With the fete now only a few weeks away please look out for fliers regarding donations, cake 

lists and helpers lists. 

There will be two Mufti Days leading up to the fete 

Questionnaire – Remember you have until 20t May to complete the Governor Survey 

Medication 

Just a reminder that non-prescriptive medicines will not be given by staff.  If a medicine is 

prescribed then a medical form must be completed before medicine will be administered by 

the staff.  The forms can be obtained from the office. 

Diary Reminders 

18/5  PTA Meeting 

20/5  Whole School Photo 

30/5 – 3/6  Half Term 

 6/6  Inset Day 

 7/6  Y 5 Football Tournament 

12/6  Garden Sunday 

13/6  RE Day – Details to follow 

18/6  Fete 

21/6  Dance Workshop 

22/6  Otters and Hedgehogs Trip – Details to follow 

4/7-8/7  Physical Week – Inter house competitions all week 

 4/7  Sports Day 1.15pm – Weather permitting 



 5/7 Skipping Workshop 

 8/7 Reports out 

15/7  End of Year Disco 6pm 

20/7 End of Year Celebration Assembly 9.10am 

21/7 End of Year 1.30pm 

 1/9 Inset Day 

 2/9 Inset Day 

 5/9 School starts 

 

 

 


